
 

MEDIA INVITATION 
 

The Provincial Treasury (Fiscal Development Directorate) entered and participated in the Centre 

for Public Service Innovation (CPSI) awards on the Provincial Revenue Enhancement Strategy 

and was nominated and shortlisted in the category of Innovative Enhancement of Internal 

System of Government. The awards ceremony was consequently held on the 28th October 

2016 at the Emperor Palace, where the Provincial Revenue Enhancement Strategy scooped 

two prestigious national awards. The first award was for being the “winner of the Innovative 

Enhancements of Internal Systems of Government” consisting of a trophy and R20.000.00 

prize money. The same project went on to win the “2016 innovator of the year” award, 

consisting of a trophy and prize money of R70.000.00. The total prize money awarded to the 

Provincial Treasury amounts to R90.000.00.  

The CPSI awards is open to all the provinces and has got four (4) categories, namely; (1) 

Innovative Solutions reducing the cost of Delivery Services; (2) Innovative use of Information 

and Communication Technologies (ICTs) for Effective Service Delivery; (3) Innovative Service 

Delivery Institutions and Innovative Enhancements of Internal Systems of Government. In 

addition, the winners are assessed and an innovator of the year is selected for the highest 

prize. 

 It is in this light that the media is therefore invited to a celebratory lunch to be held as 

follows:  

Venue: Saskia Resturant 
 
Date: Friday 09TH December 2016 
 
Time: 12h00  
 

To confirm your attendance, you are requested to contact 

 Tebogo Tshipi 

Tel:   015 298 7185 

Cell:  0609727720 

 Sydwell Sibanda 



Tel:   015 298 7000 Cell:  083 384 3385 

 

Issued by Provincial Treasury, Limpopo Provincial Government.  

 


